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7th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
World Book Day 2022 – Friday 4th March 2022 
 
This year marks the 25th anniversary of World Book Day and the Academy wishes to promote 
the ‘you are a reader’ message to all our students.  
 
On Friday 4th March 2022 all students and staff will be invited to dress up as one of their 
favourite book characters or literary heroes. Dressing up is not compulsory but usually proves 
very popular and is a wonderful photo opportunity! On the day students will be asked to 
complete a book review and each class will be challenged to create a book-inspired artwork too. 
This work will be displayed in the school library to further enhance this space for all our learners. 
There will also be a World Book Day themed assembly for each student to participate in and 
enjoy.  
 
Every student will be issued with a £1 Book Token. Please visit the website 
www.worldbookday.com to find out more about World Book Day and information on how to 
spend the book token. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support - happy reading everyone! 
 
 
H Hadley 

 
 
Helen Hadley 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 

http://www.worldbookday.com/

